
THE BREVARD COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS (BOCC) 
IS ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR VACANT POSITIONS ON THE 

Community Development Block Grant Citizens Advisory Committee 

The fifteen-member Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Citizens Advisory Committee 
was created to provide citizen participation in the identification of housing and community 
development needs for low to moderate income citizens. The CDBG Citizens Advisory Committee 
makes recommendations to the BOCC regarding policies and federal funding that encourage 
infrastructure and other community development projects and public service activities. 
Committee appointments expire after two years or with the term of the Commissioner making 
the appointment, whichever occurs first. 

• A resident who represents Micco. 
• A resident who represents East Mims. 
• A resident who represents Sharpes. 
• A resident who represents West Canaveral Groves. 
• A Representative from  partner municipalities– Rockledge, Indian Harbour Beach, 

Indialantic, Melbourne Village, and Palm Shores. 
• An at-large member from an unincorporated area. 

The CDBG Citizens Advisory Committee meets once each month at 10:00 a.m. on the third 
Tuesday at the Government Center in Viera.  Interested parties should contact Linda Graham, at 
(321) 633-2076 for additional information and/or an application or:  
https://www.brevardfl.gov/HousingAndHumanServices/AdvisoryBoards/CommunityDevelopme
ntBlockGrantCitizenAdvisoryCommittee. 
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